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Monday 26 September

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to invite you to attend a workshop on our
delivery of Maths in the Early Years Foundation Stage on
Tuesday 29™ November 9:00-9:45am.

The workshop is designed to show the expectations of the
Early Years Foundation Curriculum and beyond, and will
demonstrate how maths is faught to your child in our school.
During the session, we will explore the use of manipulatives
and practical activities which we use in school and will share
and demonstrate how we implement our school's calculation
policy, which we hope will help you to support your child's
learning at home.

This workshop will take place in the KS2 hall. Please wait
outside the Main Entrance to school at 9am and we will come
and greet you.

We hope you can join us for this session, so we can work
collaboratively to help support your child make the best
progress possible.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Gibson
Maths Leader

Warmsworth E;

® Headteacher
Mrs R Train

® Mill Lane
Warmsworth
Doncaster DN4 9RG
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secretary@
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